
 

 

 

 

 

October 14, 2024 

 

 

Dear TCS Families and Friends,  

Young people are growing up in a world where there is a lot happening, much of it against the ideals and 
beliefs we hold most dear. Now is a critical time to invest in the education of the next generation. God is 
doing amazing things at Trinity Christian School as we seek to provide an exceptional classical Christian 
education for our students. We are seeing our school grow in enrollment from previous years. Our PTF is 
planning socials for families and students that promote school fellowship. Our exordiums showcase the 
amazing things students are learning daily. Our emphasis on discipleship, virtues, and equipping 
students with the tools of learning is having a significant impact. We are seeing older students putting 
their faith in Christ and getting baptized. But we need your help to see God continue to do amazing 
things through our school!   

Our annual fundraising effort is called the Laulima Fund. In Hawaiian, Laulima means many hands 
working together. At Trinity, we believe it takes many hands to provide our students with a quality 
education. We strive together toward the goal of graduating young men and women who glorify God by 
influencing the world for Christ. 

Your support for the Laulima Fund allows Trinity to continue to provide an excellent, Christ-centered 
classical education to our current and future students. Supporting the Laulima Fund is the greatest 
investment we can make as Christians as it helps in the training and discipleship of this next generation.  

There are several areas that you can direct your gift toward this year. A gift to the general fund, which 
can help in all areas of the school. Another is to our financial aid program, which allows us to help  
families provide a Christ-centered education for their children in these tough economic times. Finally, a 
gift toward campus improvement would allow us to make improvements, this year we are focusing on 
clearing the field behind the Mauka campus. Please prayerfully consider an area you would like to 
support. Any gift, no matter what the amount, is a tremendous blessing to our school. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to talk more about ways you can support 
what God is doing through our school. You may click on this link Laulima Fund to access the donation 
form. 

In Christ,  

 

Joel E. Staggers 
Head of School 

http://weblink.donorperfect.com/2024Laulima

